
 

 
 

 

  

  
 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

2025 Viterra Women’s Provincials and SaskTel Men’s Provincials to be held in Kindersley, 
Saskatchewan at the Kindersley West Central Events Centre on January 20th – 26th, 2025.  

“CURLSASK is very excited to bring the 2025 SaskTel Men’s Provincials and Viterra Women’s Provincials 
to Kindersley Saskatchewan where they will share the ice for the first time.” said Steve Turner, Executive 
Director of CURLSASK. “With its rich history of event hosting and passionate volunteer community, we 
know Kindersley was the perfect place to host this event for the first time.”  

“The SaskTel Tankard and Viterra Women’s Provincials have always been held separately in different 
communities. This combined event will now give fans the opportunity to see our provinces best Men’s and 
Women’s curlers compete for their respective Provincial Titles” said Host Chair, Lexie Adamson “This is 
an incredible opportunity to showcase Kindersley, and the West Central Region, while benefiting our local 
businesses and hospitality services. We cannot put this caliber of event on without the support & 
sponsorship of our community.”  

Tickets will be available for purchase on the CURLSASK website early in the fall. In the meantime, check 
out @2025curlsaskchampionships on Instagram and @25CSchampions on Twitter. Volunteer information 
will be released at later date.  

 

 For more information:  

Steve Turner  
Executive Director  
CURLSASK 
306-780-9202 ex.2 
steve.turner@curlsask.ca 
 

Stasia Wisniewski 
Event Coordinator 
CURLSASK 
306-780-9202 ex.3 
stasia.wisniewski@curlsask.ca 
 

Lexie Adamson 
Host Chair 
306-831-5330  
lexieadamson@hotmail.com 
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